
 
January 17, 2017 

SPS Commerce Announces Date of Fourth Quarter and Full Year 2016 Financial Results 

MINNEAPOLIS, Jan. 17, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- SPS Commerce, Inc. (NASDAQ:SPSC), a leader in retail cloud 
services, today announced that it will issue its financial results for the fourth quarter and full year ended December 31, 2016 
after the market close on Tuesday, February 7, 2017.  SPS Commerce will host a call to discuss the results at 3:30 p.m. 
Central Time (4:30 p.m. Eastern Time) on the same day. 

To access the call, please dial (877) 312-7508, or outside the U.S. (253) 237-1184, with Conference ID #51135280 at least 
five minutes prior to the 3:30 p.m. CT start time.  A live webcast of the call will also be available at 
www.investors.spscommerce.com under the Events and Presentations menu.  The replay will also be available on our 
website at www.investors.spscommerce.com.    

About SPS Commerce 

SPS Commerce perfects the power of trading partner relationships with the industry's most broadly adopted, retail cloud 
services platform. As a leader in cloud-based supply chain management solutions, we provide proven integrations and 
comprehensive retail performance analytics to thousands of customers worldwide. SPS Commerce has achieved 63 
consecutive quarters of revenue growth and is headquartered in Minneapolis. For additional information, please contact 
SPS Commerce at 866-245-8100 or visit www.spscommerce.com. 

SPS COMMERCE, SPS, SPS logo, RETAIL UNIVERSE, 1=INFINITY logo, AS THE NETWORK GROWS, SO DOES YOUR 
OPPORTUNITY, INFINITE RETAIL POWER, RETAIL UNIVERSE are marks of SPS Commerce, Inc. and Registered in the 
U.S. Patent and Trademark Office. RSX, IN:FLUENCE, and others are further marks of SPS Commerce, Inc. These marks 
may be registered or otherwise protected in other countries. 
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